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RE: The Future of the Victory Hall

From: Jack Stuart (Jack@stuarts.co.uk)
To: ali.tierney1@btinternet.com

Date: Tuesday, 26 February 2019 11:29 GMT

Hi Ali,

Having talked to members of Whimple & Broadclyst YFC we feel they is no need to rebuild or move to a new
building, the cost we assume would be rather large!

We do agree improvements need to be made to the existing hall such as the floor and the heating. However for
what YFC use it for it’s a perfect space with enough room for the varied activities that we use it for.

We use a range of halls when we cannot book Whimple, however Whimple is always our first chose because of
its location, space inside, kitchen facilities and also it is close to the pub which is a huge positive for the young
farmers!!

Many thanks

Jack

From: ali.tierney1@btinternet.com <ali.tierney1@btinternet.com>
Sent: 29 January 2019 15:49

To: Jack Stuart <Jack@stuarts.co.uk>

Subject: The Future of the Victory Hall

The Future of the Victory Hall

At the last Hall Committee meeting we agreed that all répresentative members would consult their respective
organisation to seek their views on the future of the Victory Hall.

To help with that | am attaching a copy of a short briefing note for you to use in your discussions. | suggest
you email a copy to your committee and seek their views. If, however, you would rather have paper copies,
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